
SAVE OHIO LIBRARIES!
It’s a catch-22.  In this horrible economy, people are using
the free resources provided by their local libraries more than
ever.  However, in this horrible economy, governments are
having trouble funding the free resources provided by local
libraries.  Here in Ohio, Governor Strickland is contemplating
a  new  state  budget  cut  that  would  reduce  our  libraries’
funding by an additional 52%, and that’s on top of the 20% cut
they’ve already seen in 2009.  With this kind of reduction in
funding, obviously the libraries would not be able to function
on the same level on which they are currently functioning, nor
with the same hours.  If you live in Ohio, you can help the
governor and congressmen know how harmful library funding cuts
would be to each and every community in the state.  Here is
some contact info to help you do  your part in saving the
libraries:

Click here to  Contact the Governor’s Office
Contact the Governor’s Office by phone @ (614)466-3555
Fax the Governor @ (614)466-9354

State Senator Steve Buehrer
Phone: (614) 466-8150
Fax: (614) 466-4250 ATTENTION STEVE BUEHRER
Email: SD01@senate.state.oh.us
For more information, click here:
www.saveohiolibraries.com

Thank you for your help!  Closing library branches is harmful
to communities in many ways and would affect everyone, even
those who don’t use the libraries themselves.

https://www.tangents.org/uncategorized/save-ohio-libraries/
https://www.governor.ohio.gov/Assistance/ContacttheGovernor/tabid/150/Default.aspx
https://saveohiolibraries.com/

